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I totally oppose HB 3166! 

 

Ranked voting was voted down by the people in November. Bringing it back with a 

bill like this shows that those in Salem DO NOT care about the people they are to 

represent. 

 

Where is the integrity? The people who you represent said a resounding NO to Rank 

Choice Voting. Please abide by the will of those you represent and oppose this bill. 


